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To whom it may concern 

We are a small business, contractor here in South Douglas County.  Our business 

has been crippled and continues to be attacked by taxes, over regulation, inflation, 

and increased insurance costs since Covid.  We have had to terminate all our 

employees due to tax burdens and trying to be compliant with all the other regulatory 

measures the state takes.   

We cannot afford another hit in the form of taxes.  PLEASE reconsider the burden 

facing Oregonians who keep this state running in form of taxation.  If the state will 

reallocate funds that are being wasted elsewhere, which there is a TON of wasteful 

funding and spending  in Oregon, I think you could save the taxpayers that this will hit 

the hardest.   

Thank you for taking the time to read this and our family strongly urges Oregon 

legislators to eliminate this terrible bill.  You allow indigenous family’s 5 tags per 

person and they already get meat and items from their tribes.  

 No more fees on tags or licenses, they are already costly enough.  

Sincerely, 

A. Jarvis 


